
Columbia city official retires after 40 years 
Steven Sapp, the city’s director of community relations, will retire at the 

beginning of 2021. He has been a lifelong Columbia resident and has served 
the community through various roles in city government.
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Sapp leaves MU without 
a degree, becomes a 

911 operator and joins 
Columbia’s police 

reserves.

Sapp joins the Columbia 
Fire Department.

Sapp leaves the Fire 
Department and 
becomes a public 

information specialist 
for the city. Sapp’s retirement begins.

Sapp graduates to 
director of community 
relations for the city.

Sapp becomes assistant 
fire marshal in ’98. During 
his tenure, he climbs the 
ranks to captain and fire 

marshal. 


